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THREE-DAY ORIENTATION-SEMINAR ON DEVELOPING TEXTBOOKS (TXs)
AND TEACHER’S MANUALS (TMs) FOR PUBLIC SECONDARY SCHOOLS

The Department of Education-Instructional Materials Council Secretariat
(DepEd-IMCS) will conduct a Three-Day Orientation-Seminar on Developing
Textbooks (TXs) and Teacher’s Manuals (TMs) for Public Secondary Schools on
August 3-5, 2010 at a venue in Metro Manila which will be announced later.

The orientation-seminar aims to orient and update the participants on the
current DepEd policies and standards in developing quality TXs and TMs for use in all
public secondary schools. The focus of this activity is on the development of
manuscripts using the Understanding by Design (UbD) approach for first year Science,
English, Filipino, and Values Education textbooks and teacher’s manuals which are
scheduled for procurement starting Calendar Year (CY) 2011.

Invited to attend this orientation-seminar are authors, editors, book designers,
illustrators, and other stakeholders in the book publishing industry, and other
interested individuals.

A registration fee of Five Thousand Pesos (PhP5,000.00) shall be charged each
participant to cover expenses for meals and seminar kits. Payments may be made in

cash or manager’s check addressed to DepEd Trust Account for Textbook Evaluation
(Account No. LBP 0672-1027-66).

For more information, contact Ms. Nonie Barraquias or Ms. Princess Jaymalin at
tel. nos. (02) 631-92-94, (634-1054 /72 or through e-mail address: imcsetd@yahoo.com
or visit website address: http:/ /imcs.weebly.com.
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